
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Judy Walker [mailto:tnacwlkr@msn.com] 
> Sent: Wednesday, February 11, 2015 1:52 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: 5557 SE Jenne, Portland, Or. 97236 
>  
> Steve and Joyce Montgomery at above address should be allowed to improve their own property as 
they see fit! I assume they pay property taxes.  
> I bought a horse from Joyce for my granddaughter and is a very safe horse. I was impressed with the 
horse when my granddaughter rode her along the Springwater trail and bikes and hikers passing us, the 
horse did nothing. My granddaughter was only 9 yrs.old. 
> Judy Walker 
9655 NE Parrish Rd, Newberg, Or. 97132 


